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Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 5th January - Teacher Education Day 

Wednesday 6th January - Term starts for children 

Friday 7th January - Forest School for Year 2 

 

 

Friday 14th January - Forest School for Year 2 

Monday 17th January - Year 3 trip to Worcester Library 

 

 

Nativity 
Well done to the Reception children and teachers for putting on such a 
fantastic nativity play. It really helped us all get into the Christmas 
spirit!  

Paper Mache Volcanoes 

Year 3 have been learning all about 

volcanoes in their Geography lessons. To 

finish off the topic, they created paper 

mache volcanoes, and Mr Warren even 

made his erupt on the field!  
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Charity Efforts 

We raised £216.63 on Christmas Jumper 
day for Save the Children and £332.76 
for Children In Need. Thank you for your 
generous donations.   

Puppet Show 

Last week, all the children enjoyed a puppet show all about the story of the 

‘Snow Queen’. The children really enjoyed it, and it was lovely to see them 

having fun and engaging with the show.  

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!.  

From all at Swan Lane First School, we wish you a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! . We hope you all take the oppor-

tunity to relax, enjoy time with loved ones and come back raring to go 

in January!  


